Dear BCA Family,

Let me begin by thanking the Lord for his faithfulness and goodness to us. If it had not been for the Lord that was on our side, BCA would not be here today. Thank you as well for your continued support for this ministry that God has entrusted us with. We hope you have had a wonderful and restful summer while spending time with your family. As time draws closer to the 2021-22 school year to begin we would like to give you as much information for the incoming school year as we can. As the COVID-19 virus is getting to be in our rear view, this school year will hopefully be one that we can track back to normal. We are looking to implement the schedule we had pre-COVID. Masks this year will be at your discretion, as the parent, to have your child wear; they will not be required for the teacher or student to wear. We ask if any student wears a mask that they have no lettering, words, or characters on them. There will still be masks as well as hand sanitizer ready and available for the students and those entering the building. There will be no temperature checks unless a student is showing signs of sickness.

Please make plans to attend our Open House August 8 in the gym, you will be notified of times as we get closer to that date. School will start August 10, and drop off lines will open at 7:40 a.m. The first bell will be at 7:50 a.m., and classes will begin at 8:00 a.m. We will dismiss at the same times as we did last year-2:45 p.m. for the elementary students and 3:00 p.m. for the middle and high school students. We will continue to keep the students in the gym during lunch this year. Students will be required to bring their lunches each day; also, the water fountains will be open and in use for the students throughout the day. Morning and aftercare will still be provided as they were last year. Morning care will be held in the gym (7:00-7:40 a.m.) and aftercare will be outside at the playground, weather permitting (3:00-6:00 p.m.).

We are planning to continue our sports program as normal this year. Classrooms will continue to be cleaned daily as normal, and on a weekly basis, the school will be fogged and disinfected. Here at BCA we are striving to give your child the best education academically and spiritually that we can, in the midst of an ever changing world. One thing stays constant and that is The Lord; His Person, His Position, and His Power will never change. Thank you for choosing Brunswick Christian Academy to educate your children. Please call us at 912-264-4546 with any questions or concerns you may have.

God Bless,

Pastor Chris McEachern, Principal